
PUBLIC NOTICE 

In that Open Meetings Law has been modified temporarily under the current circumstances, the public hearing 
scheduled for Tuesday will be held remotely using the ZOOM electronic platform.   

WEST BABYLON UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

DISTRICT-WIDE SAFETY PLAN PUBLIC HEARING VIDEO/TELECONFERENCE 

VIA ZOOM ON TUESDAY, JANUARY 26, 2021 at 5:00 PM 

A DISTRICT-WIDE SAFETY PLAN PUBLIC HEARING VIDEO/TELECONFERENCE, of the West Babylon 
Union Free School District, will be held via ZOOM video teleconferencing on Tuesday, January 26, 2021 at 5:00 PM.  
The purpose of the video teleconference Public Hearing is to review the revision of the District-wide Safety Plan to 
include the Pandemic Plans.  

There will be a 30 day public comment period from 1/27/21 through 3/1/21 (more than 30 days) 

The meeting is open to the public. You will be able to view and listen to the meeting by joining the virtual meeting 
using the following information:   

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 

https://zoom.us/j/98082809520 

Or iPhone one-tap : 

    US: +19294362866,,98082809520#  or +13017158592,,98082809520# 

 Or Telephone: 

    Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location): 

        US: +1 929 436 2866  or +1 301 715 8592  or +1 312 626 6799  or +1 253 215 8782  or +1 346 248 7799  or 
+1 669 900 6833  or 833 548 0276 (Toll Free) or 833 548 0282 (Toll Free) or 877 853 5257 (Toll Free) or 888 

475 4499 (Toll Free) 

Webinar ID: 980 8280 9520 

    International numbers available: https://zoom.us/u/aevYB71yzc 

 

   

Barbara A. Burrows, District Clerk 

West Babylon Union Free School District 

631-376-7008 

https://zoom.us/j/98082809520
https://zoom.us/u/aevYB71yzc

